
 
 
Complaint #: 200443896 
 
Inspection Document #: 690000404 
 
Complainant Name:  Laura       
 
Phone:   3032586760 

 

Email Address:  Laurakatherineelges@icloud.com  
    

Nature of complaint (sound, noise, etc): Odor, Tank Labeling, Safety 
Concerns 
 
Inspection details:   
 
Two COGCC inspectors visited the location on Monday September 18, 2017 
late morning through early afternoon.  No odors were observed off of the 
location, wind conditions varied between calm and slight breeze.  Inspection 
of the methanol tanks found that one tank was owned by DCP and the other 
needed to have a capacity labeling added. Contents and NFPA stickers were 
displayed.  A request for the operator to supply a spill response plan to the 
COGCC or install secondary containment for the methanol tank was included 
in the  
 
Field inspector contacted the Firestone police department and requested 
additional patrols to prevent public trespass on the location.  The precaution 
was taken due to the safety sensitive proximity of the battery to a middle 
school. Diagram attached. 
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Suggest referral to Enforcement Group for possible further action: No 
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